THE WALKER TRUST
@he Universitp of St. Andretvs,

RoTHES,
MARKINCH.

10th March, 1948.
Monsieur le Directeur Bay Aziz Ogan,

Musée des Antiquités,
Istanbul, TURKEY.

My dear Director,
I do not know how to thank you for
your great kindness in sending me such a beautiful
water colour sketch of such an attractive and
picturesque street in Istanbul. It is most
attractive. I am very pleased and happy to have
it and am having it framed to hang in my room.,
I have to thank you very much, too, for
all the papers of your own you have so kindly sent
me, published by the Touring and Automobile Club
of Turkey. These are all most interesting and
will be very helpful when we go back to Turkey.

My daughter, Anne, who is taking an Honours Degree



in Philosophy at the University, is interested in
Archaeology and has always wanted to come toO see
Istanbul. I hope when we come again she will be
able to accompany us.
Thanking you again and hoping you keep
very well,
With kind regards,

Yours very sincerely,

Ja/m A WW)/DM/
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